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October 22, 1951

Ricardo Reyna, Assistant ManagerP.O. BOX 89
Laredo, Texas

Bear Mr. Reyna:
I am wrtaing toyou to request some **formationin regard« to the Chandaller I bought in M#*leo City.- This Chandalier had allready been shipped »ut beforeI left Mexico City. I am· very worried he*ause Ihave »not received it and I have not recel¥edan,Bword about it.
Will you please eheek into this matter and letme know fromr you as soon as possible. Thank you.

Sincerely, ]

Reetor P. Garcia, M.D.


